
 

 

Candidate running to serve on DCCC North Board of Directors 

 

Name: John Markmann 

Company: Grundfos 

Title: President China 

 

Summary: 

Dear Danish Chamber of Commerce – North China. This is to notify that I would like to be considered to the 

Board of Directors at the upcoming AGM meeting. 

With my nearly 19 years of having lived in China, worked for Danfoss China and Grundfos China, 

respectively, I have rich experience from Business, M&A and Finance in China. 

My workplaces in China have been the 3 main locations, Beijing, Shanghai and Tianjin, and at the same time 

travelled business wise (and spare time) in most parts of China and interacting with a variety of 

stakeholders (provincial/local government, customers, dealers, suppliers & acquisitions targets), including 

in relation to promoting UN Sustainability Development Goals 6 & 13. 

DCCC plays a central role for Danish companies and their leaders wishing to network and gain a better 

understanding of the Chinese market, and I would like to contribute to this with my experience. 

Also being a board member in several wholly foreign owned companies in China, including the Danish 

Chamber of Commerce in Beijing (2001-2003 & 2020-2021), I understand what is expected of a DCCC Board 

Member in participation in regular Board Meetings, while making oneself available at the disposal of the 

Chamber when needed. I would gladly be willing to do so, and I therefore hope that I will get the chance to 

serve.  


